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Assembly Bill 5070, introduced in the New Jersey General Assembly on January 19, 2023, would establish that a healthcare
professional who disseminates misinformation or disinformation has engaged in professional misconduct and is subject to
disciplinary action. Each professional board would be required to promulgate regulations regarding what constitutes grounds for
misconduct based on the dissemination of misinformation or disinformation and appropriate disciplinary action.
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